
ATTENTION ALL ART MAJORS 
Its Scholarship Time! 

 
Scholarship application materials can be found:  

• Online at https://www.uwgb.edu/art/admissions-scholarships/ 
• In your email  
• Studio Arts 1st Floor Bulletin Boards for Art & Design  
• Or email Sarah Detweiler at detweils@uwgb.edu  

 
Applications are Due:  Tuesday April 23rd by 4pm to Theatre Hall 331  
Artwork Due:  Friday April 26th by 10:00am (see application for details)  
 
Scholarships will be announced:   
Thursday May 2nd at 5pm in the Lawton Gallery (Theatre Hall 230) 
 
All Majors are encouraged to apply !   
Questions about how to what to submit?  Talk to the Professor in your main studio area 
or contact Sarah Detweiler at detweils@uwgb.edu  
 

 


